
February 16, 2012Warren County Board of Elections 
Meeting 4:30 PM

MINUTES 
 
Robert Stead, Chair for the Board called the meeting to order at 4:45 PM.  Board Secretary, Harry Brown, Commissioner 
Gloria Decker, Commissioner Tony Wyhopen, and Bill Duffy, Administrator was in attendance. 
 
The first order of business was interviews for the open position in the board Office.  The Board interviewed Marianne 
Belcaro, followed by Kimberly Peckman.  
 
Mrs. Decker made a motion to extend an offer to Kimberly Peckman with starting salary of $26,500 per annum; this was 
seconded by Mr. Wyhopen.  The vote was 4 ayes, 0 nays. 
 
Mr. Duffy gave the Board an updated on the bowing situation with the voting machines.  Avante has agreed to correct the 
problem and Dave Alampi of Avante will work with Bill Rockafellow to schedule the work. 
 
Mr. Duffy also gave the Board an update on the schools that will be included in the April School Elections this year.  At 
this time only Allamuchy and Greenwich will be holding elections in April. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 5:45. 
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